May 1, 2023

New York State Commission on Ethics and
Lobbying in Government

540 Broadway

Albany, New York 12207

Re:  Lobbyist Registration

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Homeowners for a Stronger New York, Inc. (“HSNY”) is
registering as a lobbyist in the State of New York, effective May 1 through December 31,
2023. HSNY anticipates making expenditures that would be considered lobbying
expenditures under the New York State Lobbying Law; such expenditures are expected to
amount to approximately $380,000.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
oS A4
Stuart Saft

Director



